[image: image1.png]CESKE STREDISKO UNIMA o CENTRE TCHEQUE DE L UNIMA




                                                                                                                            Pratur, January 14th, 2019
Dear Sir or Madam,
 
The international conference “The Role of UNIMA in the Recognition, Development and Importance of Puppetry in the 20th Century and its Visions for the 21st Century” will take place on 7 June 2019 in Prague on the occasion of the 90th anniversary of the foundation of UNIMA. The conference is part of the accompanying program of the Prague Quadrennial of Performance Design and Space, the oldest and biggest exhibition of stage design and theatre architecture in the world. The event, attended by tens of thousands of guests, will also host a series of UNIMA discussions on exhibiting puppets on 6 June 2019 as part of PQ talks.
 
There will be an extensive program of discussions, exhibitions, performances and projects as well as the above-mentioned events.
 
We will be very pleased if the program appeals to you and you agree to come and celebrate the foundation of UNIMA together with us.
 
If you are interested in the UNIMA celebrations in Prague and need any assistance with organizing your stay in Prague, please contact us and we will be happy to help you.
 
Best wishes,
 
 

 
Martina Pecková Černá                                                        Nina Malíková
Head of International Cooperation Department                       Head of Czech UNIMA Centre
Arts and Theatre Institute
Adresa:    Czech UNIMA Centre, Celetná 17,  110 00  Praha 1, Czech Republic

http://unima.idu.cz/cs/      Tel.:   **  420 224809189 E-mail:      alena.kulhankova@divadlo.cz
